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Paper I

 A B 

 C D 
200-

250 400-450

Note :  Part A and B of each equation in each unit consist
of very short answer type questions which are to
be answered in one or two sentences.

 Part C (Short answer type) and D (Long answer
type) of each question should be answered within
the word limit 200-250 and 400-450 words.

I

Unit-I

1. (A) 2

What is meant by saving ?

(B) 2

What  do  you  mean  by  mobilisation  of
resources ?

(C)
4

Explain the expendiency of planning in a
developing economy.

Or

Explain the sources of capital formation.

(D) (2012-2017) 
12

Discuss the objectives and priorities of India’s
twelth five year plan (2012-2017).

Or
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Explain the achievement of India economic
planning.

II

Unit-II

2. (A) 2

What is meant by ‘line of povery’ ?

(B) 2

What is balance growth ?

(C)
4

Explain the main eliments of critical minimum
efforts theory.

Or

Explain the concept of absolute and relative
poverty.

(D)
12

Describe the role of state in economic
development.

Or

What is sustainable development ? How is it
measured ?

III

Unit-III

3. (A) 2

What is labour intensive technique ?

(B) 2

What do you mean by ‘Allocation of Resources’ ?

(C)
4

Throw light on the need and importance of the
choice of techniques.

Or

What is ‘Rational Allocation of Resources ?’ What
are its advantages ?
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(D)

12

‘Mobilisation of essential resources and their
proper allocation is a very important aspect of
successful planning.’ Comment ?

Or

Discuss the factors that affect the choice of
techniques of production.

IV

Unit-IV

4. (A) 2

What is meant by Monetary policy ?

(B) 2

What is meant by Entrepreneurship ?

(C)
4

Explain the role of fiscal policy in increaing
employment.

Or

How can the entrepreneurship be encouraged in
under developed contries ?

(D)

12

‘A suitable monetary and fiscal policy both are
necessary for economic development.’ Discuss
in the context of India.

Or

Discuss the role of capital and capital formation
in the process of economic development.
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